
 

 

Year 3 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer 1 

Celebrations from last half 

term 

 

 We completed our ‘Extreme Earth’ learning and 

celebrated that with you. 
 We learnt how to use scales to measure in maths.  
 We developed our computing skills and now know 

how to send emails! 
 We were brilliant gymnasts in PE. 

PE this half term 

 

 PE continues to be on a Tuesday. Please ensure 
your child has their kit on that day. 

 We will be doing basketball, so please send an 
appropriate outdoor PE kit. 

 A reminder that a PE kit consists of a plain white 
T-shirt, black bottoms and black trainers.  

Key dates for Year 3 

 

5th May 2025 – Bank Holiday, school closed.  
9th May 2025 – VE day celebrations 

 
 

 

Homework 

 

The children will receive a creative homework sheet 

soon. Please complete as many as you can and bring 
them into school! 

Please also practice on Times Tables Rockstars as 
often as possible. 

Reading at home 

 

Please continue to read with your child at least 3 times 

a week at home and record this in their reading diary. 
Your child will get a golden token when they reach 50 

reads, and get a brand new book from the vending 
machine! 

Reminders 

 

 Please make sure it is water only in your child’s 

bottle - this is school policy.  
 Proper school uniform should be worn daily, this 

includes the right jumpers and shoes.  
 Breaktime snacks should be healthy, e.g. cereal 

bars or a piece of fruit.  

How can you help at home? 

 

Please continue to support with reading and times tables 

practice.  
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

The Year 3 Team: Miss Broadberry, Miss Parr and Miss Beeson 


